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Bulletin Board Committee Report 
Date Submitted: 05/26/2021 

Chairperson(s): Diana Stevens 

Members:  
Bev Halchak; Barbara Heckman; Jane Krick; Carol Ann Baker; Debby Kern; Mary Lou Grinwis; Nan Naeve; Trudy Warren 

Accomplishments: 

• The major accomplishment of the year (when the Center and Bulletin Boards were off limits to residents for 
several months) was having a permanent arrangement for the This Week Bulletin Board. The days of the week 
are now put on this board in a sequential order.  Six days before an event, committee members post a notice 
about their event under the appropriate day of the week.  Having the days of the week in permanent places has 
led to a neater, less confusing This Week Bulletin Board. We continue to put colored cardstock under 
notices/posters. Committee members remove out of date materials from all bulletin boards. In addition, as 
activities of the Crosslands community change,  there have been changes in the configuration of the bulletin 
boards, e.g. there are no longer Day Trips, so that sign is down and the Community Bulletin Board has more 
space. 


